
HARDSHIP FUNDING - Grant for individuals  
For those thinking or going overseas with Scouting, Falkirk District Scouts have a small amount 
of money to assist with those who may be struggling with payment. 

We wish to encourage all youth members to have the opportunity to go abroad while in Scouting 
- be it on a Group, District or Regional expedition, on an Explorer Belt, or a World Scout Moot. 

The District will look to support financially youth members to participate in events where 
sufficient funds are not available from other sources, be it parents / guardians, Sections, 
Groups, Regional or National grants from within Scouting, or from external grants or fund-
raising opportunities. 

Separate funding is budgeted for World Scout Jamborees. 

The District will welcome applications for grants to enable our young people to develop 
through their International Scouting experiences. 

If you wish to apply or wish further information you should contact Lenny Jamieson 
confidentially for more information. Telephone 07990822368 or 
email DLVLenny@falkirkscouts.org.uk 
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